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Ordinarily we would be required to respond to your request within a maximum of 20 working days 
however, that timeframe can be extended if the necessary consultations cannot be completed in 
time. We accordingly need to extend the deadline for our response to the third part of your request 
by 20 working days, until 28 March 2024. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on our website, with your 
personal information removed. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing 
oia@ea.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā, 

 

 
 
 
Airihi Mahuika 
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance 
 
































